Michael Cochran

I feel it is highly important today not to deviate from the existing goals toward the cleanest water
quality and the lowest possible PCB's for the Spokane River. The existing goals must be maintained
for the protection of the Native Redband Rainbow Trout and for safe public recreation. Mike
Cochran, Past Board Member Spokane Falls Trout Unlimited, Former Past President Spokane Fly
Fishers, public angler.



